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                         Report October, 2008 
 

the unit activity in October, 2008 was the following : 
 
1-the unit participated in the seventh world wide international conference for a 
clean glass of water in the ministry of environment, Cairo to present the latest 
activity of the unit in the field of water quality, both the chemical and 
microbiological results are shown in the conference, some pictures attached below. 
 
2- preparation of a simplified note for the chemical analysis procedures for water 
sample. 
 
3-avisitation to the center from both miss: Chianti Ruffino and Kayo Sugawara 
where they identified the units and were impressed by the objectives of water 
quality unit also Mr: Amin moustafa visited the center to know what is the activity 
and service introduced by the center to the local inhabitants and the unit manager 
gave him a brief description about the center, the water quality unit and methods of 
water purification. 
 
4-the unit manager met with the pre committee person sent by Mr. Governor of 
south Sinai to discuss the problems led to closing the water purification station 
established by the center in order to solve it to reopen it again so, providing the 
Bedouins with a clean glass of water, and the unit manager replied on his questions 
and explained the center opinions to solve the current problems.  
 
5-Mr. Hussein Farouk succeeded to prepare some maps including the working sites 
of the unit during the last period . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



One of the maps prepared by the unit team and the working sites shown by the marks. 
 
 
 

 

the center team work during participation in the conference, Cairo, Egypt. 


